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The Halloween Crew 2010
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I thought we were suppose to wear costumes
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On October 29th the Athens Kiwanis held its weekly meeting.  Jerry Smith served as the program chairman.  The guest speaker was Stan Harrison from TWC.  Stan talked about the history of the college and gave some facts about the early years of TWC.





Some facts from the program:  TWC was one of the first coed colleges; TWC changed names many times over the years; and the college was once sold on the steps of the courthouse.  





Date			Program		Speaker				Topic/Title


November 5th		Paul Smith		Jimmy Duncan  		� HYPERLINK "http://duncan.house.gov/" ��U.S. Congress, Representative District 2�


November 12th 	Stewart Smith		John Morgan 			� HYPERLINK "http://www.tbr.state.tn.us/" ��Chancellor, Tennessee Board of Regents�


November 19th 	Stuart Sullins		(Tentative) Dr. Amy Sullins	� HYPERLINK "http://tga.tennessee.edu/" ��TN. Governor’s Academy�


November 26th	No Meeting		Be sure to look for special Thanksgiving newsletter	











Our club sponsored a game during the event; and all the children who played won a bag of candy.  A special thanks to Amanda Haun, John Young, Larry Kuka and John Forgety who volunteered their time to make this event a worthwhile project for many kids.





The Athens Kiwanis recently took part at the TWC Halloween Festival.  This event was sponsored by the college and local organizations to provide a safe place for trick or treating.  This year our group packed over 500 bags of candy to give out.








Starting in November, we will be kicking off our annual canned food drive.  Every year our club works with various partners to help collect canned good. The drive will run from November 1st through November 21st. Items will then be collected and taken to stock coordinated charities pantry for the holiday season.  Hats off to Luke Holbrook, who has already agreed to let � HYPERLINK "http://twcdining.com/" ��TWC dinning� help collect cans on the college campus.  We also are going to have a friendly little competition going on in our club.  This year � HYPERLINK "http://www.southeastbank.net/2198/mirror/" ��Southeast Bank and Trust�, � HYPERLINK "https://www.citnatbank.com/" ��Citizens National Bank� and � HYPERLINK "http://www.athensfederal.com/" ��Athens Federal� are going to see which bank can help collect the most.  Tom Hughes, Paul Willson, Chris Adams, and Jeff Cunningham should be commended for their community spirit.  Save A Lot and United Grocery Outlet will also be serving as two drop off points, and our Terrific Kids Program at Christ Legacy Academy will be helping collect canned food.








November 5th 		Wayne Scarbrough


November 7th		Paul Smith


November 10th		Shirley Woodcock


November 15th 	Charlie Myers


November 22nd	Rick Lay


November 24th		Ben Graves


November 26th		Jerri Bryant


November 30th 	John Young








The Athens Kiwanis board me on November 1st 2010 instead of on Tuesday due to that day being Election day.  The board sadly accepted the resignation of Dr. Charles Pesce.  The board also discussed possible ideas for membership and how to recruit members. 





It is no surprise that when you say Kiwanis; most of us think about lunch on Fridays, but one of our members prove that they know their way around the kitchen.   Hats off to Stephanie Linkous who won one of the DPA’s Holiday Cookbook recipes. 





November 11th	� HYPERLINK "http://livingheritage.comcastbiz.net/" ��Living Heritage Museum Holiday House�


November 20th 	� HYPERLINK "http://www.athensdba.com/downtown_christmas.html" ��Christmas on the Square�


November 25th 	Thanksgiving


December 3rd    	Tri County Center Share Your Christmas Party





Listen to advice and accept instruction, that you may gain wisdom for the future."  Proverbs 19:20














Chicken Parmesan


Tuna casserole


Sweet & sour stir fried veggies with tofu


Mashed potatoes


Squash


Green beans





Menu subject to change





HALLOWEEN FESTIVAL 2010











HALLOWEEN FESTIVAL 2010











CLUB PROJECT











Fewer McMinn County children are at risk of being killed or injured when traveling on our roadways as a result of Child Passenger Safety Week (September 19-25, 2010) and “National Seat Check Saturday (September 25, 2010).”  As part of Child Passenger Safety Week, McMinn County had certified technicians available to provide free hands-on child safety seat inspections, installations, and advice from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm at K-Mart.  Parents and caregivers answered the call for action and brought their child safety seats to be checked by a certified child passenger safety technician for proper use and installation.  





“Nearly 3 out of 4 child safety seats are not used properly, putting young children in unnecessary risk of being killed or injured,” Cindy Ashburn (� HYPERLINK "http://www.mcminncountytn.gov/health/health.html" ��McMinn County Health Department�).  “We’re gratified that so many parents and caregivers took advantage of this event to help ensure that their children will be riding safely on every trip, every time.” 





This event was hosted by the McMinn Community Advisory Board (CAB), which meets on the 4th Thursday of every month at Cleveland State- Athens’ Campus.  Thanks to a generous donation from the Major Emphasis committee, CAB will be able to make sure a few more children in our county are safe.
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    COMMUNITY CALENDAR				FOOD FOR THOUGHT





MEMBER NEWS
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COMMITTEE REPORTS





SERVICE PROJECTS





            WHATS FOR LUNCH?					BIRTHDAYS





BOARD ACTION						CAUGHT IN THE ACT








